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  a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 1075
Hutton : 1163
Senset : 1044

Washington: 1036

February
Monday 20: Back to School
Monday 20: Class 3 begin swimming sessions
Monday 20: Class 4 rugby sessions in PE
Tuesday 21: Pancake lunch
Monday 27: Poetry Week
Tuesday 28: Bikeability - Class 4 (Tues - Friday)

March
Thursday 2: World Book Day
Friday 3: Celebration Assembly and Poetry Performance
Monday 13: Assessment week 
Friday 17: Comic Relief Day
Wednesday 23 and Thursday 24: Parent's Evenings
Friday 24: Bring an Easter Egg Own Clothes Day
Tuesday 28: Skateboard and Scooter Skills day
Wednesday 29: Easter Bingo Event 
Friday 31: Most improved of Term Assembly




Team PointsFriday 10 February 2023

Dates and Events
Class One
Writing: Isla Short
Maths: Connor Hamling
Learner: Lilla Thrift

Class Two
Writing: Emma Richards
Maths: Bobby Bolton
Learner: Rory Robinson

Class Three
Writing: Jake Bagguley
Maths: Leon Hughes 
Learner: Scarlet Gonter

Class Four
Writing: Lily Roberts Procter
Maths: Harry Thomas
Learner: Tulisha Sharples

Well done Hutton

Class 4 Vikings Day Out

Class Four visited the Maritime Museum in Lancaster
to learn about life as a Viking. As well as meeting a
Viking who talked about his life, they also explored the
museum and learnt all about life in Lancaster's past. 
 The visit rounded off a busy week, following on from
their day at Manchester Arena and workshop with a
professional artist. 

Cross Country Success
ABH hosted the local school's Cross Country
competition on Wednesday. The children in Years 3 to
6 took part in six races. We won 8 medals - 3 golds,  2
silver and 3 bronze. As a result, we were also crowned
champions - for the fourth year in a row. Well done to
everyone who took part and did their bit to win points.
What a great afternoon! 

SCHOOL WEBSITE DOWN!
OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE IS DOWN DUE TO A
PROBLEM WITH THE SCHOOL SPIDER SERVER.
PLEASE KEEP AN EYE OUT - WE ARE PROMISED IT
SHOULD BE UP AND WORKING AGAIN NEXT WEEK. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our last
minute appeal for the Turkish and Syrian earthquake.
We have around 40 bags of clothes and warm items
which Miss Hughes will take to the collection site. We
also raised £170 in cash for the appeal. Thanks.  

Earthquake Appeal Thanks


